
TENDER NOTICE 

CLEANING SERVICES 

The Social Security Board is seeking quotations from qualified service providers for the 
cleaning of its SSB Headquarters in Belmopan. 

To request a bid package or other information, interested parties should send an email to 

shgongora@socialsecurity.org.bz.  
 
Bids must be submitted to the SSB office in Belmopan in a sealed envelope labelled 
“TENDER SUBMISSION—CLEANING SERVICES FOR SSB HEADQUARTERS, BELMOPAN” 
no later than 4:30 p.m. local time on Monday 14 April, 2025.  
 
Kindly address bids to:            General Manager, Corporate Services  
                                            Social Security Board, Bliss Parade 
  P.O. Box 18, Belmopan, Belize C.A. 

 

Social Security Board: Safeguarding YOU, your FAMILY, your FUTURE! 


